
Band Shoe Information 

  

The Band Boosters will be making arrangements to order shoes for the band and the band front members. 

Please fill out and return the form below and return the first day of band camp. 

  

A check or money order must accompany your order. NO CASH PLEASE. Make check payable or money order 

payable to the “Tamaqua Area Band Boosters Association.” Write your child’s name, year of graduation and 

SHOES on the memo line. 

 

 If you have any questions, call Sandy Breiner 570 449-2225 

 

 ***THERE ARE SOME USED SHOES AVAILABLE IF YOU PREFER. THEY ARE FREE AND ON A 

FIRST COME BASIS*** 

 

 ***WE WILL FIT YOUR BAND MEMBER AS BEST AS POSSIBLE, BUT REMEMBER THAT BAND 

SHOES SHOULD BE ORDERED TO ACCOMMODATE HEAVY SOCKS AND GROWTH.*** 

 

For anyone interested in used shoes, they will be available during the first week of band camp.  

 

 

 

 CUT BELOW AND RETURN  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

 

 

Band Member’s Name ___________________________ 

Phone#__________________  

Year of Graduation ___________  

Instrument or band front section _________________________________  

Current Shoe Size _____________  

Band member or honor guard shoe--$48.00 _________ 

 

 

 

 

BAND USE ONLY: 

 

Order Size ______________  

 

Amount Paid ______________  

 

 

 

 


